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Foundations of British Foreign Policy
2019-05-23

first published in 1938 this volume represents a
selection of unpublished and published documents
dealing with foreign affairs from the rise of the
younger pitt to the death of salisbury it contains both
official papers and private letters speeches and other
public statements of policy the editors have had access
to a large number of unpublished materials public and
private so that many of the documents that they have
chosen are new and reveal a striking continuity of
ideas in british diplomacy despite opposed parties and
even opposing policies

Binding Men
2014-03-26

binding men tells stories about men violence and law in
late victorian england it does so by focusing upon five
important legal cases all of which were binding not
only upon the males involved but also upon future
courts and the men who appeared before them the subject
matter of prince 1875 coney 1882 dudley and stephens
1884 clarence 1888 and jackson 1891 ranged from child
abduction prize fighting murder and cannibalism to
transmitting gonorrhoea and the capture and
imprisonment of a wife by her husband each case has its
own chapter depicting the events which led the
protagonists into the courtroom the legal outcome and
the judicial pronouncements made to justify this as
well as exploring the broader setting in which the
proceedings took place in so doing binding men
describes how a particular case can be seen as being a
part of attempts to legally limit male behaviour the
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book is essential reading for scholars and students of
crime criminal law violence and gender it will be of
interest to those working on the use of narrative in
academic writing as well as legal methods binding men s
subject matter and accessible style also make it a must
for those with a general interest in crime history and
in particular male criminality

Sociology of Education
2020-01-27

this book gives a broad easy to read overview of the
cultural social and political ideas that have shaped
our education system and how we think about the concept
of education this new edition has been updated with new
chapters a new case study feature and coverage of hot
topics trending today

Precoding and Signal Shaping for
Digital Transmission
2005-01-28

eine praktisch orientierte schrittweise einführung in
die grundlagen der präcodierung und der signalformung
wie es sie bisher noch nicht gab mit steigender
datenmenge in kommunikationsnetzwerken wird die
dispersive natur der kanäle kupfer faseroptik oder
drahtlos für die qualität des signals immer bedeutender
algorithmen zur präcodierung und signalformung spielen
eine zunehmende rolle in der modernen telekommunikation
ihre implementation erlaubt eine effizientere nutzung
der bandbreite so kann ein gegebenes netzwerk eine
größere datenmenge oder eine größere anzahl von
benutzern unterstützen ohne physikalisch erweitert zu
werden der band illustriert die theorie mit beispielen
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aus der drahtgebundenen und drahtlosen kommunikation

What is Musical Creativity?
Interdisciplinary Dialogues and
Approaches
2022-01-12

this book focuses on the proper access and delivery
methods for explicit knowledge in projects and also
concentrates on tacit knowledge unknown and unavailable
to most people in project environments this book also
discusses the benefits of managing knowledge in
projects provides techniques and addresses strategy and
deployment issues that will increase the rate of return
on projects

Military Review
2019

not too long ago literary theorists were writing about
the death of the novel and the death of the author
today many are talking about the death of theory theory
as the many theoretical ism s among them
postcolonialism postmodernism and new historicism are
now known once seemed so exciting but has become
ossified and insular this iconoclastic collection is an
excellent companion to current anthologies of literary
theory which have embraced an uncritical stance toward
theory and its practitioners written by nearly fifty
prominent scholars the essays in theory s empire
question the ideas catchphrases and excesses that have
let theory congeal into a predictable orthodoxy more
than just a critique however this collection provides
readers with effective tools to redeem the study of
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literature restore reason to our intellectual life and
redefine the role and place of theory in the academy

Bark-Water Interactions
2022-01-18

the study of international relations has traditionally
been dominated by western ideas and practices and
marginalized the voice and experiences of the non
western states and societies as the world moves to a
post western era it is imperative that the field of ir
acquires a more global meaning and relevance drawing
together the work of renowned scholar amitav acharya
and framed by a new introduction and conclusion written
for the volume this book exposes the narrow meaning
currently attached to some of the key concepts and
ideas in ir and calls for alternative and broader
understandings of them the need for recasting the
discipline has motivated and undergirded acharya s own
scholarship since his entry into the field over three
decades ago this book reflects his own engagement
quarrels and compromise and concludes with suggestions
for new pathways to a global ir a forward looking and
inclusive enterprise that is reflective of the multiple
and global heritage of ir in an changing and
interconnected world it is essential reading for anyone
who is concerned about the history development and
future of international relations and international
relations theory

Convergence of Project Management and
Knowledge Management
2010

in recent years announcements of the birth of business
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anthropology have ricocheted around the globe the first
major reference work on this field the handbook of
anthropology in business is a creative production of
more than 60 international scholar practitioners
working in universities and corporate settings from
high tech to health care offering broad coverage of
theory and practice around the world chapters
demonstrate the vibrant tensions and innovation that
emerge in intersections between anthropology and
business and between corporate worlds and the lives of
individual scholar practitioners breaking from standard
attempts to define scholarly fields as products of
fixed consensus the authors reveal an evolving mosaic
of engagement and innovation offering a paradigm for
understanding anthropology in business for years to
come

Theory's Empire
2005-04-20

edmond halley 1656 1742 ma lld frs capt rn savillian
professor of geometry and astronomer royal stands pre
eminent among oxford english and european scientists a
contemporary of wren pepys hooke handel purcell and
dryden he was a schoolboy in london while the great
fireraged and was an active participant in the
enlightenment an age of profound developments in all
the arts and sciences as a younger contemporary of
isaac newton he had a crucial part in the newtonian
revolution in the natural sciences it was halley who
set the question that led newton to writethe principia
and who edited paid for and reviewed it in later years
he applied the methods of the principia widely in
astronomy and geophysics now more widely known for his
prediction of the return of his comet halley discovered
the proper motion of stars made important studies of
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themoon s motion and his investigations of the earth s
magnetic field and of tides were unrialled for
centuries his prediction of the transit of venus led to
cook s voyage to tahiti he was far more than an
cloistered academic his exploits as a naval captain led
to perilous adventures and he wasalso a notable servant
of the state much material about his eventful career
has come to light in recent years making this a timely
new account of the life scientific interests and
continuing influence of this engaging and adventurous
scholar sir alan cook has written a fascinating
andilluminating account of halley s life and science
making this a unique and highly readable biography of
one of the key figures of his time

Resources in Education
1988

pt 1 concepts it works in ethics does it work in theory
pt 2 implications

Rethinking Power, Institutions and
Ideas in World Politics
2014-01-10

quantum theory together with the principles of special
and general relativity constitute a scientific
revolution that has profoundly influenced the way in
which we think about the universe and the fundamental
forces that govern it the historical development of
quantum theory is a definitive historical study of that
scientific work and the human struggles that
accompanied it from the beginning drawing upon such
materials as the resources of the archives for the
history of quantum physics the niels bohr archives and
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the archives and scientific correspondence of the
principal quantum physicists as well as jagdish mehra s
personal discussions over many years with most of the
architects of quantum theory the authors have written a
rigorous scientific history of quantum theory in a
deeply human context this multivolume work presents a
rich account of an intellectual triumph a unique
analysis of the creative scientific process the
historical development of quantum theory is science
history and biography all wrapped in the story of a
great human enterprise its lessons will be an aid to
those working in the sciences and humanities alike

Handbook of Anthropology in Business
2016-06-16

with a new preface outlining the most recent critical
developments this updated edtion of the future of the
professions predicts how technology will transform the
work of doctors teachers architects lawyers and many
others in the 21st century and introduces the people
and systems that may replace them

Edmond Halley
1998

calendars in the making investigates the roman and
medieval origins of several calendars we are most
familiar with today including the christian liturgical
calendar the islamic calendar and the week as a
standard method of dating and time reckoning

Human Security
2007-02-12
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russia s annexation of crimea in 2014 brought east west
relations to a low but by selling the annexation in
starkly nationalist terms to grassroots nationalists
putin s popularity reached record heights this volume
examines the interactions and tensions between state
and societal nationalisms before and after the
annexation

The Discovery of Quantum Mechanics,
1925
2000-12-28

postcolonialism has greatly influenced biblical and
theological criticism but has not yet entered the realm
of church worship and practice christian worship brings
the insights of postcolonial thinking to the rituals of
religious life the book critically analyses liturgical
theology through the lens of postcolonialism and
explores the challenges of appropriating postcolonial
perspectives in christian worship ranging from
liturgical texts and song to scripture lectionaries
festivals and sacraments this volume offers a fresh
approach to liturgy that will be of interest to
students of theology seminarians and church
practitioners

The Future of the Professions
2022

by dwelling on the need for the convergence of business
innovation and the arts this book highlights the value
of lowering the psychological organizational and
institutional barriers that keep them apart for
educators and practitioners this is an in depth
discussion designed to stimulate awareness of the
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issues facing business education

Calendars in the Making: The Origins
of Calendars from the Roman Empire to
the Later Middle Ages
2021-04-26

just because milwaukee isn t manhattan doesn t mean
that those urban centers face completely unique
challenges through effective comparative analysis of
key issues in urban studies how city managers share
power with mayors how spending policies affect economic
development and how school politics impact education
policy students can clearly see how scholars discern
patterns and formulate conclusions to offer theoretical
and practical insights from which all cities can
benefit pelissero brings together an impressive team of
contributors to explore variation among cities through
case studies and cross sectional analyses each author
synthesizes the field s seminal literature while
explaining how urban leaders and their constituents
grapple with everything from city council politics to
conflict and cooperation among minority groups authors
identify both key trends and gaps in the scholarship
and help set the research agenda for the years to come
lively case material will hook your students while the
accessible presentation of empirical evidence make this
reader the comprehensive and sophisticated text you
demand

Russia Before and After Crimea
2017-12-04

this major revision of berstel and perrin s classic
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theory of codes has been rewritten with a more modern
focus and a much broader coverage of the subject the
concept of unambiguous automata which is intimately
linked with that of codes now plays a significant role
throughout the book reflecting developments of the last
20 years this is complemented by a discussion of the
connection between codes and automata and new material
from the field of symbolic dynamics the authors have
also explored links with more practical applications
including data compression and cryptography the
treatment remains self contained there is background
material on discrete mathematics algebra and
theoretical computer science the wealth of exercises
and examples make it ideal for self study or courses in
sum this is a comprehensive reference on the theory of
variable length codes and their relation to automata

Mathematical Miscellanea. 1
2014-07-24

by its very nature digital crime may present a number
of specific detection and investigative challenges the
use of steganography to hide child abuse images for
example can pose the kind of technical and legislative
problems inconceivable just two decades ago the
volatile nature of much digital evidence can also pose
problems particularly in terms of the actions of the
first officer on the scene there are also concerns over
the depth of understanding that generic police
investigators may have concerning the possible value or
even existence of digitally based evidence furthermore
although it is perhaps a cliché to claim that digital
crime and cybercrime in particular respects no national
boundaries it is certainly the case that a significant
proportion of investigations are likely to involve
multinational cooperation with all the complexities
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that follow from this this groundbreaking volume offers
a theoretical perspective on the policing of digital
crime in the western world using numerous case study
examples to illustrate the theoretical material
introduced this volume examine the organisational
context for policing digital crime as well as crime
prevention and detection this work is a must read for
all academics police practitioners and investigators
working in the field of digital crime

Christian Worship
2014-09-19

recent developments such as the invention of powerful
turbo decoding and irregular designs together with the
increase in the number of potential applications to
multimedia signal compression have increased the
importance of variable length coding vlc providing
insights into the very latest research the authors
examine the design of diverse near capacity vlc codes
in the context of wireless telecommunications the book
commences with an introduction to information theory
followed by a discussion of regular as well as
irregular variable length coding and their applications
in joint source and channel coding near capacity
designs are created using extrinsic information
transfer exit chart analysis the latest techniques are
discussed outlining radical concepts such as genetic
algorithm ga aided construction of diverse vlc codes
the book concludes with two chapters on vlc based space
time transceivers as well as on frequency hopping
assisted schemes followed by suggestions for future
work on the topic surveys the historic evolution and
development of vlcs discusses the very latest research
into vlc codes introduces the novel concept of
irregular vlcs and their application in joint source
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and channel coding

Innovation and the Arts
2020-02-19

assumptions about how people form expectations for the
future shape the properties of any dynamic economic
model to make economic decisions in an uncertain
environment people must forecast such variables as
future rates of inflation tax rates governme

Cities, Politics, and Policy
2002-10-01

this puplication looks at how the digital age is
affecting the field of history for both scholars and
students the book does not seek either to applaud or
condemn digital technologies but takes a more
conceptual view of how the field of history is being
changed by the digital age

Codes and Automata
2009-11-05

during the last two decades the field of music
production has attracted considerable interest from the
academic community more recently becoming established
as an important and flourishing research discipline in
its own right producing music presents cutting edge
research across topics that both strengthen and broaden
the range of the discipline as it currently stands
bringing together the academic study of music
production and practical techniques this book
illustrates the latest research on producing music
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focusing on areas such as genre technology concepts and
contexts of production hepworth sawyer hodgson and
marrington have compiled key research from
practitioners and academics to present a comprehensive
view of how music production has established itself and
changed over the years

Policing Digital Crime
2016-04-22

this collection aims to examine the relationship
between american fiction and innovations that marked
the first decades of the 21st century the internet
social media smart objects and environments artificial
intelligence nanotechnologies genetic engineering and
other biotechnologies transhumanism these technological
innovations redefine the way we live in and imagine our
world interact with each other and understand the human
being in his or her ever closer relationship to the
machine a human being no longer as in the past cared
for or repaired but now enhanced or replaced what about
our artistic and cultural practices are these recent
advances changing language and literature how is
fiction transformed by technological progress and what
representations of progress can it oppose can fiction
offer a critique of the new media and the upheavals
they precipitate how does the temporality of literature
respond to a technical time subjected to the imperative
of efficiency where the present is a slave to the
future do virtual worlds challenge the primacy of
literary fiction as a privileged mode of escape from
daily life in a context where software can generate
literary works can the force of poetical advent still
oppose algorithmic logics what becomes of the body in a
world in which its technical extensions increase the
externalization of its cognitive functions in media
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artifacts and digital networks in order to explore
these questions scholars here investigate the american
fiction of russell banks don delillo david foster
wallace jonathan lethem tao lin richard powers kenneth
goldsmith jennifer egan or jonathan franzen as well as
the cyberpunk genre and the neuronovel

Near-Capacity Variable-Length Coding
2011-06-15

a deepening ecological crisis is rearing its head in
sub saharan africa as it faces a myriad of challenges
in regards to the development of its energy sector the
dirty now and clean up later approach to the
environment has a strong appeal particularly because it
is often thought of as the last place to try to edge in
another priority especially if that priority is
perceived by many to be an economic luxury asuelime and
okem bring together a team of specialist contributors
who investigate to what extent sub saharan africa has
displayed foresight or politico economic integrity the
book shows the state s ability to meet the demands of
provision of energy in sub saharan africa has led to
heavy investments in infrastructure transmission and
distribution of energy to the citizens however the
inefficiencies corruption and unhealthy bureaucratic
challenges that accompany this have led urgent problems
which will be thoroughly explored in this book the
political economy of energy in sub saharan africa will
be of interest to students and scholars of african
studies development studies political science and
environment

IGY General Report Series
1960
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this is the story of the evolution controversy set off
by the scopes trial it deals with the problems in north
carolina educational institutions and such outstanding
men as poteat chase odum and morrison who sought reform
originally published in 1966 a unc press enduring
edition unc press enduring editions use the latest in
digital technology to make available again books from
our distinguished backlist that were previously out of
print these editions are published unaltered from the
original and are presented in affordable paperback
formats bringing readers both historical and cultural
value

Rational Expectations and Econometric
Practice
1981

this collection of essays amounts to the definitive
guide to eighteenth century economics and is a must for
any economist s bookshelves this book represents four
decades of peter groenewegen s research of the
eighteenth century

History in the Digital Age
2013

up to date coverage of the cutting edge research on uwb
systems with multiple antennas in this book the authors
investigate the benefits of combining uwb and mimo
technologies highlighting five aspects of this
promising research field channel capacity space time
coding beamforming and localization time reversal
transmission and uwb mimo relay the book presents a
systematic and in depth discussion for each of the hot
topics providing an insight into the cutting edge
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research currently undertaken it is expected that the
ideas and approaches illustrated in this book will
inspire sparks for the emerging technologies in short
range high data rate wireless communications and other
related applications key features provides a thorough
coverage combining the uwb and mimo outlining the
opportunities and benefits created by the combination
of these technologies highlights five aspects of this
promising research field channel capacity space time
coding beamforming and localization time reversal
transmission and uwb mimo relay covers uwb mimo channel
measurement and models this book will serve as an
invaluable reference for academic and professional
researchers in wireless communications and graduate
students engineers and technical professionals will
also find the book insightful

Producing Music
2019-03-28

in pursuit of a more sophisticated and inclusive
american history the contributors to beyond the
founders propose new directions for the study of the
political history of the republic before the civil war
in ways formal and informal symbolic and tactile this
political world encompassed blacks women entrepreneurs
and native americans as well as the adamses jeffersons
and jacksons all struggling in their own ways to shape
the new nation and express their ideas of american
democracy taking inspiration from the new cultural and
social histories these political historians show that
the early history of the united states was not just the
product of a few founding fathers but was also marked
by widespread and passionate popular involvement print
media more politically potent than that of later eras
and political conflicts and influences that crossed
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lines of race gender and class contributors john l
brooke the ohio state university andrew r l cayton
miami university ohio saul cornell the ohio state
university seth cotlar willamette university reeve
huston duke university nancy isenberg university of
tulsa richard r john university of illinois at chicago
albrecht koschnik florida state university rich newman
rochester institute of technology jeffrey l pasley
university of missouri columbia andrew w robertson city
university of new york william g shade lehigh
university david waldstreicher temple university
rosemarie zagarri george mason university

Contemporary American Fiction in the
Embrace of the Digital Age
2021-12-31

this book provides a detailed picture of the
institutionalist movement in american economics
concentrating on the period between the two world wars
the discussion brings a new emphasis on the leading
role of walton hamilton in the formation of
institutionalism on the special importance of the
ideals of science and social control embodied within
the movement on the large and close network of
individuals involved on the educational programs and
research organizations created by institutionalists and
on the significant place of the movement within the
mainstream of interwar american economics in these ways
the book focuses on the group most closely involved in
the active promotion of the movement on how they
themselves constructed it on its original intellectual
appeal and promise and on its institutional supports
and sources of funding
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The Political Economy of Energy in
Sub-Saharan Africa
2017-09-29

a delightful as well as educational read it should be a
set text for anyone interested in trade policy the
economist

Preachers, Pedagogues, and
Politicians
2012-06-01

the university of oxford has been and continues to be
one of the most important global centres for economics
with six chapters on themes in oxford economics and 24
chapters on the lives and work of oxford economists
this volume shows how economics became established at
the university how it produced some of the world s best
known economists including francis ysidro edgeworth roy
harrod and david hendry and how it remains a global
force for the very best in teaching and research in
economics with original contributions from a stellar
cast this volume provides economists especially those
interested in macroeconomics and the history of
economic thought with the first in depth analysis of
oxford economics

Eighteenth Century Economics
2002-05-30

no detailed description available for struct of phonol
repres p 2 hulst lm 3 e book
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Ultra Wideband Systems with MIMO
2010-03-18

Beyond the Founders
2009-11-04

The Institutionalist Movement in
American Economics, 1918–1947
2011-02-21

Against the Tide
1998-01-11

The Palgrave Companion to Oxford
Economics
2021-06-16

The Structure of Phonological
Representations. Part 2
2021-09-07
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Scientific and Engineering Studies
1975
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